IMPORTANT MESSAGE

“FOR KIND ATTENTION OF HOSPITALS INTERESTED IN EMPANELMENT”

"Beware of fraudsters and nefarious persons approaching Hospitals and falsely offering assistance towards Hospital Empanelment. We, the New India Assurance Co. Ltd. or GIPSA Companies have not authorised any such intermediaries for assistance in empanelment of Hospitals. All Hospitals are hereby advised not to entertain any such fraudsters or pay them in anticipation of any such immoral assistance". 
 
